
   
 

 

October 18, 2021 

 

RE: Proposed Verizon Wireless Facility at 4410 Holly Springs Road, Gillsville, GA 30543 
 Balloon Test on November 6, 2021, 10:00 am to 2:00 pm 
 

Dear Property Owner: 

In order to improve wireless service for Verizon Wireless (Verizon) customers in eastern Hall 

County, Verizon is proposing to build a facility to include a 265-foot self-supporting tower on a 

100.37-acre tract of land located at 4410 Holly Springs Road, Gillsville, GA 30543. As required by 

Hall County Code of Ordinances, Verizon has submitted a Conditional Use Application to Hall 

County Planning and Development in order to be considered by the Planning Commission and 

Board of Commissioners. Notification of the date and times of the public hearings will be mailed 

at a later date.    

In order to better inform residents in the area of the proposed facility, a large balloon, will be 

raised on a temporary mast by Verizon representatives to illustrate the approximate height of 

and the location of the proposed facility (balloon test). This balloon test will be conducted on the 

subject parcel, located at 4410 Holly Springs Road, Gillsville, GA 30543, on Saturday, November 

6, 2021, beginning at 10:00 am and ending at 2:00 pm. In the event of adverse weather 

conditions, a “make-up” balloon test is scheduled for Saturday, November 13, 2021, between 

10:00 am and 2:00 pm.  

The test is being conducted on private property. Public admittance onto the property is not 

allowed without the express written consent of the property owner. If you have any questions 

regarding the balloon test, please contact Lannie Greene of Pyramid Network Services at 678-

780-9221 or lgreene@pyramidns.com 

 

Sincerely,  

Lannie Greene 
Project Manager 
Pyramid Network Services for Verizon Wireless 
678-780-9221 
lgreene@pyramidns.com 
 

http://www.pyramidnetworkservices.com/
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